
From: Farid Sadeghi   
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:52 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Oct 13th meeting - regarding SRCM.21.12 - Clarification on Regional and Local Councillor Enviro Day Event 
Exemption 

  

Dear Richmond Hill Clerks,  

Thanks to all the city staff for their efforts. As a Richmond Hill resident I would like to express my disgust with 

respect to the exemption request from Mr Perreli for his Enviro Day Event (item 13.2 of the Agenda) which I 

would like it to be included in public records. It’s very insulting to tell the residents that the event is a free 

exchange and then expect it to be funded by Richmond hill tax payers. Mr Perreli MUST follow the Council 

Event Policy which says Council-led Events are not to be directly funded from any City budget. (Policy 

Principles Section 2) and based on that he MUST look for another source to pay his account deficit and not 

from OUR Tax Supported Reserve. 

  

Thanks, 

Farid Sadeghi 
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